
 

 

 
 

Montezuma County Hazard Mitigation Plan  
Public Involvement/Participation 

 

 

A partnership between the City of Cortez, Town of Dolores, Town of Mancos, 
Montezuma County, and other stakeholders in Montezuma are working 
together to create a Montezuma County Hazard Mitigation Plan. Community 
input and involvement is instrumental in the development of a mitigation plan 
that truly reflects the perceptions and needs of Montezuma residents. 

We have developed a community survey and would like as much input from 
Montezuma residents, businesses, and interested citizens as possible.  Please 
take a few minutes to fill out this survey so that your ideas may become a part 
of the plan to make Montezuma a safer and more resilient city! 

Community Survey Link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/MontezumaHMPCommunitySurvey 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact:   

Madison Ericson at madison.ericson@tetratech.com or 303-312-8800 
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